
A NOTE ABOUT THE NEW HOMESCHOOL LAW:


Changes are coming! In case you have not yet heard, our Ohio homeschool law is changing. 
Take some time to read and familiarize yourself with this. The more informed we are as 
homeschoolers, the more confidence we have in our rights. The Ohio Homeschooling Parents 
website is a goldmine of information on all things homeschooling in Ohio. This link takes you 
directly to information on the new law and how our notification will be affected:


https://ohiohomeschoolingparents.com/blog/f/total-change-to-ohio-homeschool-law


For this upcoming school year (2023-24), notification remains mostly the same. HOWEVER, 
because the law changes in October, there is an additional form to send in with your Notice of 
Intent. You can find that form on the above website. We also have it linked on our website 
under “Ohio Notification Info”. THIS WILL BE THE ONLY YEAR THAT WE NEED TO SEND THE 
“OLD” TYPE OF NOTIFICATION AND THE “NEW” TYPE OF NOTIFICATION. Beginning next 
school year, we will just be sending in the new form.


If you have questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out. 


Sam Budd

(614) 446-2833

Lovebudds@mac.com
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